
 

More News from Research Week 

Congratulations to Manushree Bharadwaj, BVSc, on 
winning second place in the Biomedical Science 
category at the Research Symposium. 

  

Dr. Bharadwaj presented "A pilot study determining 
the effect of acetylcholinesterase inhibition on heart 
rate recovery in rats." She is a PhD candidate who 
works in Dr. Lara Maxwell's laboratory.  

Dr. Pistol Pete Pins 

SCAVMA is selling Dr. Pistol Pete pins at $10 
each. Order online at http://tinyurl.com/nbhv3r6. 
Money (cash or check) is due to any of these three 
people: 

 Kaitlyn Gregg ('17), mailbox in McElroy Hall 

 Katie Hoipkemier, room 205 McElroy Hall 

 Nancy Trompler, Veterinary Medical Hospital 
basement 

You can also email your order to Kate Gault ('17) 
at kgault@okstate.edu.  

Veterinary Voices Seminar 

Lindsay Starkey, DVM, will present "Fleas and Ticks: 
Practical Tips for Protecting Your Pets" on Tuesday, 
March 3, at 7 p.m. in McElroy Hall Auditorium. She will 
share information on how these parasites work, where 

Oklahoma Center for Respiratory 
and Infectious Diseases Seminar 

Robert Griffin, PhD, will present "Manipulating 
the tumor microenvironment with ionizing radiation 
and nanomedicine" on Wednesday, March 4, at 
12:15 p.m. in Room 259 McElroy Hall. Dr. Griffin is 
an associate professor in the Department of 
Radiation Oncology and the director of the 
Radiation Biology Section at the University of 
Arkansas for Medical Science. 

House Officer Seminar 

Anthony Jarchow, DVM, will present "Radiation 
Therapy in Canine Cancers" on Thursday, March 
5, at 8 a.m. in Room 104 at the Veterinary Medical 
Hospital.   

  

Dr. Jarchow is a Small Animal Internal Medicine 
Resident mentored by Dr. Andrew Hanzlicek. 

Veterinary Biomedical Sciences 
Seminar 

Matthew Green will present "Environmental 
Exposure of Drug Residues" on Thursday, March 
5, at 4 p.m. in Room 259 McElroy Hall.  Green is a 
research assistant and PhD student in the 
Department of Forensic Sciences at OSU-Tulsa. 
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they come from and strategies that will help protect 
both pet and owner. 

 

 

Dr. Starkey earned her DVM degree from OSU in 
2011.  She is currently the Bayer Resident in 
Veterinary Parasitology at the National Center for 
Veterinary Parasitology and is pursuing a PhD in 
Veterinary Biomedical Sciences at OSU's Center for 
Veterinary Health Sciences. 

For those who are unable to attend the seminar in 
person, the presentation will be streamed live at 
www.ostate.tv.  

Horse Owner's Workshop 

There is still time to register for the Horse Owner's 
Workshop co-hosted by the CVHS and the 
Department of Animal Science to be held on 
Saturday, March 7, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:15 p.m. 
The day includes morning lectures in McElroy Hall 
with lunch and breakout sessions/demonstrations 
followed by exhibits in the afternoon at the Animal 
Science Arena. 

The cost is $25.  For more details and to register, 
visit http://cvhs.okstate.edu/news/horse-owners-

workshop. 
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